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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 

presents its compliments to the Embassy of the Republic of Poland in 

Riyadh, and with reference to the Embassy's note No. KAS/26/2014 dated 

01.07.2014, requesting information on phytosanitary requirements in 

relation to consignments containing plants and plant products, particularly 

fresh fruit (mainly apples) and vegetables imported from Poland, and 

requesting a list of quarantine organisms and goods which should be 

accompanied by a phytosanitary certificate while imported to the 

Kingdom. 

 

The Ministry of Agriculture informed that according to the 

regulations of plant quarantine law for Gulf Cooperation Council (GCC), 

article No.13, all plants and plant products imported to the Kingdom 

should be accompanied by plant health certificate. 

 

The Ministry avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Embassy 

of Poland the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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